
       (Grades 3-5 Completed) 

JUNE 4-7/Mt. Lebanon Camp 
Camp Fee $400 – 

$150 Deposit DUE January 21! 
See financial details! 

 

Sign up online at  
www.fbcwf.org/childrens-camp 

Camp Info Packets will be available online soon! 
 

 

*Parent/Camper Info Meetings: 
Sunday, December 3 – 12:15 pm 

(prior to Loft After Party!) 

o DOWNTOWN/SHEPPARD – Loft 
Room/Downtown Kid Zone 

o WEST - LOFT Room/West Kid Zone 
 

SIGN UP BEGINS DECEMBER 10 -   
Limited Spots Available! 

 

940.723.2764, First Baptist Church, Wichita Falls, TX 
Facebook.com/KidZoneWF, www.fbcwf.org 

Bob McCartney, Senior Pastor 

http://www.fbcwf.org/children
http://www.fbcwf.org/


IMPORTANT KIDS CAMP INFO FOR PARENTS OF CURRENT THIRD 
THOUGH FIFTH GRADERS – 
 

Student Life KIDS CAMP - 
Mt. Lebanon Camp, Cedar Hill, TX 
www.studentlifekidscamp.com 

 

Tuesday-Friday, June 4-7 
 
Everything has increased in price including the fee for Student Life 
Kids Camp and Charter Buses!  Also, last year Student Life moved 
up their reservation and payment due dates.  You will see this 
reflected in the Camp Fee increase and due dates. 
 

Important Dates/Updates in financial policy and payment due dates:  

• Sign Up at www.fbcwf.org/childrens-camp 
Camp Fee - $400* – 

Divided into a deposit and two payments - 

• Sunday, January 21 – 
o $150 NON-REFUNDABLE deposit* due! 

▪ There is no refund of deposit. 

• Thursday, March 7 - $125 Payment Due 

• Thursday, April 18 - $125 (Final) Payment Due 

• Cancellations after Monday, April 29 - NO REFUND 
of payments after April 29.*  
*This is a result of Student Life’s updated financial policy of 
charging the full amount for cancellations after this date.   

We hope you will see this as an opportunity to make a spiritual 
investment in the life of your third through fifth grader.  Please 
let me know if you have any questions.   
 
Sherrie Carter (“Mrs. Carter”) 
Director of Children's Ministries 
940.723.2764, ext. 2056, carter@fbcwf.org 

 
 

http://www.studentlifekidscamp.com/
http://www.fbcwf.org/childrens-camp
mailto:carter@fbcwf.org

